
DOBBS FERRY HIGH SCHOOL - CLASS OF 1966 

50th CLASS REUNION 

September 24, 2016 

Dobbs Ferry High School's Class of 1966 will be holding its 50th reunion next 
September 24, 2016. If you are an alum of the Class of '66 contact Janet 
(Delmerico) Fassano at janfass@embarqmail.com or Patty (Breckels) 
Altieri atpaltieri18@gmail.com for more information. Please put DF 50th reunion 
in the subject line. RENEW old friendships, RELIVE fun times, RECOUNT shared 
memories, RECONNECT with DFHS!   

 
 


